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ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE MEETING 
CANCELED Agenda 
Thursday, March 12, 2020 

6:30 PM 
Willamette Room, City Hall, 22500 Salamo Road 

 

In light of the growing concern with the declared COVID-19 pandemic, and need to provide both 
preventative and cautionary measures, tonight’s EDC meeting will be cancelled.  
  
Because the safety, health and wellbeing of all Advisory Board/Committee Members, Staff, and 
the citizens of West Linn is at hand, this has been made a top priority in making sure we act 
proactively. This decision was made by the EDC Chair, Rachael Vidin in coordination with Mayor 
Axelrod as a precautionary measure of safety for both members and citizens of our community.  
  
Careful consideration with information from the CDC, WHO and Oregon State government, 
determined cancellation to be the best and safest course of action. As information is changing 
rapidly on how the virus is transferred as well as fully understanding how wide-spread contagions 
may presently be, determination was made to err on the side of safety.   
  
Thank you all for understanding and your support in this. 
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